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PQ 5701/22  
To ask the Minister for Health the status of a matter (details supplied) regarding residential placements. 
Details: How many extra residential places were opened in Prosper Fingal Services Skerries, Co. Dublin from 
2016-2020? 
 

 
Dear Deputy Canney, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you with information in the context of the 
above Parliamentary Question which you submitted for response. I have examined the matter and the 
following outlines the position.  
 
Community Healthcare Organisation Dublin North City and County (CHO DNCC) can confirm that between 
January 2016 and December 2020 Prosper Fingal provided three supported residential places.  
 
I can also advise that in 2018 Prosper Fingal received additional funding for a five-person residential respite 
house, which enabled it to increase from a five-day provision to a seven-day provision.  
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries please do not hesitate 
to contact this office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

  
____________________ 
Ms Olive Hanley 
Head of Service for Disability 
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